City of Key West Mail - Hearing, January 17, on 726 1/2 QOlivia Street Page 1 of 1

Karen DeBerjeois< kdeberje@keywestcity.com>

Hearing, January 17, on 726 1/2 Olivia Street

1 message

d.e. steward< desteward@workmail.com>
To: kdeberje@keywestcity.com
Cc: steward <steward@waksman.rutgers.edu>

Thu, Jan 10, 2013 at 12:14 PM

The utility lines from Olivia Street into 726 1/2 pass directly along the side our house at 732 Olivia,
have caused us trouble now and then, and we would relish 726 1/2's utilities finding an altenative
during the construction work scheduled for the site.

David E. Steward, owner with Ruth Steward

732 Olivia Street
Key West
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